
September 17, 2021                                                            

Welcome to Grade 12, Gryphons!  

Many of you are excited and maybe a bit nervous about graduating and the post-

secondary school application process. 

We are here to help; we have aided thousands of kids (including our own) apply, 

so if you follow our methods, you will find that the process can be more fun than 

nerve-wracking! 

So that everyone working remotely can have easy access to all post-secondary 

announcements and instructions, we have decided that we will do a weekly 

information email. It will be posted on the school website so your parents can 

see it too. 

To launch your Grade 12 year, we are having an MS TEAMS Grade 12 Meeting on 

Monday at 10:00 a.m., and we need all of you to attend - you have been sent an 

invitation that you can accept. Your in-class teachers know you will be attending, 

and may broadcast it in class.  If you are working from home, please set a 

reminder for yourself so you do not miss it!   

We will start right at 10 and we will be sharing valuable information about where 

to locate graduation and post-secondary information.  We will also outline your 

personal Guidance appointments that we plan to complete before Thanksgiving 

weekend!  You will be getting email invitations to those meetings as well to 

accept  – they begin the morning of Tuesday 21st. 

See you Monday 😊 

From your Guidance Team:   Mrs. Lawson (A-L), Ms. Warren (M-Z) and Mrs. Indelicato 

(Guidance Administrator) 


